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From: C2 Cattle (Wildblue)
To: waysandmeans.naturalresourcessub@state.or.us
Subject: ODFW proposed budget
Date: Monday, April 08, 2013 11:08:03 AM


Dear Honorable Senator Chris Edwards,
 
As an avid outdoorsman, I would like to encourage you to approve the Governors’ proposed budget for
Oregon Department of Fish and Wildlife. They do a great job with a variety of different programs that
provide a multitude of benefits for both wildlife and the citizens of Oregon. The staff is dedicated and
hardworking, and often goes beyond the call of duty. Please support them by approving this budget.
 
Sincerely,  
 
Dave Picanso
Manager
C2 Cattle Co
18495 Hwy 140
Eagle Point, OR 87524
 
(541)826-3036 office
(541)821-5664 cell
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